
 

 

 
 
March 17, 2020 
 
     COVID-19 Update 
 
To our valued clients: 
 
At AOS Partners, our mission is always to provide our clients with the best possible solutions and support. 
 
However, we, like everyone else are needing to make changes and adjustments to an evolving situation.  The 
health and safety of our staff, clients, and their families are our top priority.   
 
To protect our staff and clients, AOS Partners will not be traveling to client sites until further notice.  We are 
following the advice Prime Minister Trudeau requested in his speech yesterday, urging “All Canadians, as 
much as possible, should stay home.” 
 
Our Plans: 
AOS Partners has always leveraged remote connections, web meetings and teleconferencing solutions 
allowing us to serve clients in remote locations.  AOS Partners will be relying on these tools more, as our staff 
respond to both client needs, and the evolving health crisis. 
 
For those running Meridian and INDIGO software, please know that these systems can be accessed remotely, 
so your business operations can continue even if you are working from home.  If you need help getting a 
remote connection installed on your computer, please reach out and we can help. 
 
Our staff are here to serve you, and are still committed to providing the best possible solutions and support – 
but for the time being, we will be foregoing any handshakes, face to face meetings, or onsite visits. 
 
 
Our best to you and your families, 
 
Sandy and the AOS Team 
 

    
Sandy Hamel 
   President & CEO 
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